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May 28, 2008

Mr. Michael Oyarzun
Atlantic Doors & Hardware
4601 10th Ave. North
Lark Worth,FL.33463

Dear Michael,

It is with great pleasure that I write this letter to say that I cannot begin to personally
express how happy we axe with your organizations (Atlantic Doors & Hardware) ability
to provide us with competitive pricing, a quality product and outstanding customer
service. Even when we have changed things at the last minute due to unforeseen
conditions your cooperation to help us in every way to make our original time
commitment to our clients is commendable.

I would highly recommend Atlantic Doors and Hardware to any customer looking for a
highly dependable, cooperative and competitive vendor of doors, frames and finished
hardware. All of our experiences with them have been positive.

If anyone wishes to contact me to further endorse Atlantic Doors and Hardware please
do not hesitate to call.

Sincerely,
K.L. McCaul Construction Inc.

Ken McCaul
President

7500 NW 25th Street
Unit 114

Miami, FL 33122
Tel: 305.639.9808
Fax: 305.639.9847

www.klmccaul.com


